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Oct. 17, 2017 
 
Greetings Wildcat Community!  When looking at the calendar, it’s hard to believe that its 
already mid-October and we are nearly through the first 9 weeks of the school year.  This school 
year our learning community has already experienced many successes that have made positive 
impacts on our students.  Although we post many of these stories on our district website and 
numerous social media outlets, it’s hard to capture all of them.  I’m sure this leaves many 
questions unanswered as I’m often stopped by parents and community members.  A few of the 
more common questions I’ve received are:  Why didn’t we replace the shingle roof with a metal 
roof this past summer?  What is going on with the new attendance rules?  Why are there 
Monroeville and Oberlin busses in our Transportation Facility?  Why are there so many early 
releases this year and what do we do with the time?  Is there really a therapy dog at the 
elementary?  The administrative team and I appreciate and welcome all of the questions that we 
receive from our community and actually encourage them.  To help answer questions such as 
these the administrative team would like to invite our community to an open forum to discuss all 
things New London Local Schools.  Our first Administrative Roundtable will take place on 
Thursday November 2nd at 9am in the school’s library.  All district administrators will be 
available to answer your questions.  We will plan these roundtable discussions every month at 
different times and locations to reach as many community members as possible. 
 
 
Until Next Time…..GO WILDCATS!!!! 
 
Brad Romano 
Superintendent, NLLS 
 
 
 
 


